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 Our LeaDS students are graduating! 
 
 
   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

       

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

Light refreshments and snacks available 

 

 
 

 

 

We invite you to join us in 

celebrating the hard work and 

dedication of our students as we 

shine a spotlight on their 

achievements. 
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